
21st July 2022 
Scotch Orchard 

Newsletter 

 

   Goodbye and Good Luck! 

 Today we also said our farewell to Miss Ingle and Mrs Mill, our 

current Year 2 and Year 3 teachers.  

A special thank you to both for everything you have done for the 

children at Scotch Orchard! We will you the best of luck in all 

your future endeavours!   

 Goodbye Year 6! 
We want to send a very special Scotch Orchard goodbye to our lovely Year 6 class. You have 

all worked incredibly hard this year and we are so proud of each and every one of you. We 

wish you the very best at your new high schools and hope that you return to us one day to 

let us know how you are getting on! Keep on caring, believing & achieving! 

 

Diary Dates 

INSET DAY: Monday 5th September 
INSET DAY: Tuesday 6th September 
Term Starts: Wednesday 7th September 



 

July 2022 

 

  Summer Reading Challenge 

 

 

Every child has gone home with a copy of the ATLP Children’s University Newsletter. 

If you would like to complete the tasks on the sheet and bring them into school in 

September, they will be worth points as part of our new initiative that we will be 

launching from September! We can’t wait to see what ideas you come up with! 

 Children’s University Challenge 

 

 

Get curious about reading with the Summer Read-

ing Challenge! For this year’s Challenge, The Read-

ing Agency has partnered with the Science Museum 

Group to create ‘Gadgeteers’, inspiring children to use their curiosity and creativi-

ty to discover the science behind the everyday and celebrate the role of the imag-

ination in both reading and the sciences. If you read 6 books and complete the 

challenge you will receive a certificate, medal and a bookmark. Sign up at Lichfield 

Library for free to take part!  

  Pick-up and drop-off arrangements for September: 

At the start of next academic year, we are going to revert back to our previous drop-off and 

collection points so that children are not entering via the main driveway.  

There will be a member of the Early Years Team on the door every morning and afternoon to 

greet you as normal to take any messages.   

On the top playground, there will be a member of the Leadership Team there each morning to 

greet the children, alongside our Year 6 ’Meet & Greet’ buddies, who will support the children 

down to their classrooms.  

During dismissal, class teachers will dismiss the children to you from the top playground. The 

top playground gate will be opened from 3:10pm for parents to start gathering.  

 Reception  Years 1 & 2 Years 3,4,5 & 6 Nursery 

Drop-

off 

8.45am via EYFS 

Side Door  

8.45am via Top Play-

ground 

8.45am via Top Play-

ground 

9:00am via EYFS 

Side Door 

Collec-

tion  

3.15pm via EYFS 

Side Door 

3.15pm via Top Play-

ground 

3.20pm via Top Play-

ground 

3:00pm via EYFS 

Side Door 



July 2022 

 

Autumn Term starts 5th September 2022 

Monday 5th Tuesday 6th September 2022 School closed for training 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 School opens to pupils 

Friday 21st October 2022 School closed for training 

Half Term – Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 2022 

Monday 28th November 2022 School closed for training 

Autumn Term ends Friday 16th December 2022 

Spring Term starts  3rd January 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 School closed for training 

Half Term – Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 2023 

Monday 27th February 2023 School closed for training 

Friday 31st March 2023 School closed for training 

Spring Term ends Friday 31st March 2023 

Summer Term Starts Monday 17th April 

Monday 1st May 2023 School closed Bank Holiday 

Half Term – Monday 29th May  – Friday 2nd June 2023 

Monday 24th July 2023 School closed for training 

Summer Term ends Monday 24th July 2023 


